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Aviation Communication & Surveillance Systems
19810 N. 7" Avenue

Phoenix, AZ 85027-4400

Phone: (623) 445-7000  Fax: (623) 445-7003

July 9, 2002

MS. Bette Taube

Equipment Authorization Branch
Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills 21046

Re: ACSS
Request for Change in Equipment Identification Numbers

Dear Ms. Taube:

Thank you for informing me that ACSS’s previous letter of May 22, 2002 omitted
describing the FCC ID under which the payment form 159 would be submitted and the
confirmation numbers. This letter is a follow-on to address this issue. The FCC ID under which
the form 159 will be filed is:

P8CXS-950S-I (formerly, FCC ID: GB8XS-950S-1) Confirmation # EA131665

The form 159 filed under P8CXS-950S-I will also cover the application filing fee for the following
two products:

P8CXS-950 (formerly, FCC ID: GB8XS-950) Confirmation # EA494152
PBCRT-950 (formerly, FCC ID: GB8RT-950) Confirmation # EA456904

All three products are covered under product code EFT so that the total filing fee cost is
$495.00.

The Applicant Contact remains Peter Beutelman, Hardware Engineering Manager. As such the
previously submitted letter of May 22, 2002 remains the signed Request for Change in
Equipment Identification Numbers. However, as Peter is presently unavailable | am submitting
this information to facilitate payment.

Sincerely,

S. Paul Williams
Principal Engineer



